
 

 

NOTICES for SUNDAY 18th September  

The flowers at the Lectern today are from Nicholas, Sharron and Emily Stokes in 
loving memory of Chris, who died on 17 September 1974, his father Don who died 
on 1 September 2010 and his mother Joyce who died on 18 August 2017. 
 

Tuesday 20 Sept – Communion at Langley Oaks Care Home 
4pm  Holy Communion with the residents, led by Revd Jeremy Groombridge.   

After a long pandemic pause, we are returning to Langley Oaks on the third 
Tuesday of the month at 4pm for Holy Communion with the residents. It will be a 
good chance to see Anne Halliday who hopes to attend. If you would consider 
being on the Langley Oaks Rota to join Revd Jeremy / clergy once or twice a term, 
please let Rosanne know.  

 

Thursday 22 September - ADVENTure  
7.30pm  Meeting in St Catherine's Aisle.   

There is a meeting for everyone about ADVENTure.  Please come along to find out 
about this exciting event. 
 

ADVENTure in December  
This event will not happen without your help.  We need the use of lots of garages 
during December, but we don’t need the whole garage, just the first two to three 
feet (about 1 metre). You can push everything to the back and put up a curtain of 
black weed control fabric to hide everything including any shelves you might have 
on the side.  If you really cannot make space or you don’t have a garage, could 
you offer to help organise the display in somebody else's garage?  Please let me 
know on 020 84071565 or email lynbriton@blueyonder.co.uk.  
Lynne Davison 

 

Sunday 25 September – Family Worship, Baptism & Holy 
Communion 

9.30am  Trinity 15 
Speaker:  Revd Jeremy Groombridge 
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Sunday 2 October – Parish Eucharist 
 

9.30am Trinity 16  
Theme:  Dealing with money 
Speaker: Peter Graystone 

 
Sunday 9 October – HARVEST  

 
 

 

Tues 11 to Thurs 13 October – Christian Resources Exhibition  

The National Christian Resources Exhibition (CRE) will take place at Sandown 
Park on 11 – 13 October 2022. Great opportunity to get ideas for all aspects of life, 
listen to interesting speakers, you never know who you might meet. The event 
features a packed programme including seminars covering a wide range of topics. 
There are a few going from the church who may be able to offer you a lift. We can 
obtain complimentary entrance tickets for anyone who wishes to attend, valid on all 
and any of the exhibition days.  

Let Rosanne know as soon as possible if you would like to attend. Email 
admin@sanderstead-parish.org.uk  Tel: 020 8657 0665, option 5. 

 

Saturday 22 October at 6.00pm - Licensing of the Rev Carol Bates  

The licensing service of the Rev Carol Bates as our new Priest-in-Charge (Rector 
Designate) will take place on Saturday 22 October 2022 at 6.00pm. Bishop 
Rosemarie Mallett will preside. All are welcome to the service to be followed by 
refreshments. To reserve your seat, let Rosanne know by 30th September 2022 -
Email: admin@sanderstead-parish.org.uk or Tel: 020 8657 0665, option 5. 

Mike & Sue, Churchwardens 
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